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Early Voting Starts Tuesday - VOTE 

This election is one of the most important in 
United States history. The Sierra Club urges 
you to vote for the environment and vote for 
social justice. 

Early voting starts Tuesday, October 13. GET 
OUT AND VOTE.  

For information on where to vote, visit VoteTexas.gov. 

For a list of Sierra Club endorsed candidates, visit TurnTexasGreen.org. 

Dallas Sierra Club General Meeting via Zoom - Tuesday, October 13 

The October 13 General Meeting will be held online via Zoom, not 
at Brookhaven College. 

A Critical Election: Why Voting In 2020 Matters More Than Ever

Please join The Dallas Sierra Club as our Political Chair, David 
Griggs, helps environmentalists navigate both local and national 
elections this fall. A 20 year Dallas Sierra Club tradition, this event 
promises to be more important than ever before. Learn which 
candidates support green initiatives, what everyone can do to help 
promote green agendas, and the status of legislative environmental 
achievements. 

From 6:45 to 7:00 p.m. you can log in to the meeting, chat, and ask questions. The meeting will 
begin at 7:00 with announcements, followed by our speaker's presentation. 

How to join the meeting via Zoom: 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/99535860396

One tap mobile: +13462487799,,99535860396# 



Dial in: +1 346 248 7799 
Meeting ID: 995 3586 0396 

Limerick of the Month 

Mountain hiker is in position 
To succeed on his life-long mission. 
     He combined ambition 
     With the right nutrition, 
And he now is in peak condition. 

- by Kirk Miller 

If you would like to submit an environmental limerick for our Limerick of the Month feature, send it 
to editors@dallassierraclub.org. 

The Dallas Sierra Club News e-newsletter, sent monthly (and occasional for late-breaking news or events), keeps you up-
to-date on meetings, activities, issues and special events. Visit us at www.DallasSierraClub.org. 
Join the Sierra Club


